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Braille Enrichment for

Literacy and Learning

(BELL) Summer Program

This program is sponsored by the Florida Outreach Center for the Blind, in partnership with the National Federation of the Blind, Jernigan Institute.

Are you the parent, guardian, or teacher of a low vision child who would benefit from learning Braille?  We have a wonderful opportunity for them this summer!
The BELL summer program is designed to offer elementary age children who are beginner Braille readers an opportunity to be immersed in Braille.  and increase the use of tactile skills for reading Braille. In this program, children will receive Braille instruction daily, develop their use of tactile skills for reading, and learn alternative nonvisual techniques through arts and crafts, games, and other fun activities. 
A parent seminar will also be held to offer parents practical strategies to incorporate non-visual learning and Braille into their children’s daily lives.  

This program will be led by teachers of the blind who are serving as the core instruction team from the Florida Outreach Center for the Blind, along with the participation of positive blind role models and local volunteers.  
Program Dates:

June 23-27, 2014 
Time:


9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
Location:


Florida Outreach Center for the Blind
2315 S. Congress Avenue 





Palm Springs, FL 33406
To enroll your child or for more information, contact:
Carolyn Lapp, Executive Director
(561) 642-0005

Info_focb@bellsouth.net



